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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
TO: All WBO Officials   
 
FROM:  WBO Officials’ Committee Chairman Michael Pernick 
 
DATE: June 1, 2020 
 
RE: WBO Convention & Officials’ Seminar   
 
I hope you are well and safe. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the World Boxing Organization will 
be rescheduling our annual Convention for the following year. Notwithstanding the foregoing, we 
will be having a zoom training seminar sometime during October 2020, and we will notify the 
exact date accordingly. We look forward to your participation.  
 
Conversely, to our referees, we strongly recommend attending the “Sole Arbiter” training 
schedule for September 2020, to be held in Los Angeles, California. This program is an excellent 
opportunity for those referees seeking continuous improvement of their skills under the guidance 
of renowned professional boxing WBO officials Mr. Jack Reiss and Mr. Pat Russell, respectively. 
 
For your reference, please see: https://www.solearbiter.com/ 

We urge all WBO officials’ constant practice and development of your respective skills as boxing 
will be coming back stronger and better! 

Sincerely  
 
 

Michael Pernick 
 


